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Background checks are essential to ensure the safety of friends, family, and the 
community of a gun owner. Such checks are in place for simple matters of 
volunteering at public schools, it is imperative that they are in place for the sale of a 
potentially-lethal weapon between any two parties. I urge you to vote AGAINST LD 
1062.


